
 
 
 
 

Byron Bay High School  

Parents & Citizens Association 

2 Arakwal Court Byron Bay NSW 2481 
w: www.byronbay-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

e: byronbay-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
t: 02 6685 8188 

 
 

 Minutes of meeting Tuesday 21st November 2023 

1.  Acknowledgement of Country – Michelle Pullen 

2.  Meeting attendees: Janine Marcus, Michelle Pullen, Lisa Wentworth, Wandy 
Hochgrebe, Jane Stanton- Gillan, Warren Lee, Sarah McGregor, Sarah Aldridge, 
Peter Silberberg, Seamus McCartney, Stuart Galletly-Salisbury, Bronwyn Watt 

Apologies: Viv Fantin, Jan Bouwer 

3.  SRC update- No representatives present  

4.  Previous minutes 

Minutes were passed by Michelle Pullen, seconded by Wandy Hochgrebe 

5.  Treasurer’s Report- Lisa Wentworth 

Lisa W has resigned as treasurer. Lisa is happy to continue in the role until 
someone is found. 

P&C executive are currently looking for new treasurer. 

Thankyou from P&C exec to Lisa W whose hard work has been greatly valued and 
appreciated       

Treasurer's report done but not released yet- to be sent out with minutes and 
passed at next meeting. 

Debating team of 5 students going to Sydney- proposal to give $100 to each 
student to subsidise costs. 

It was agreed to review P&C donation policy at next meeting. 

6.  Principal’s report – Janine Marcus 

Year 12 formal was a great success. It was held at the A&I hall in Bangalow-
lovely venue and food.   

HSC exams went smoothly. There was good feedback provided by exam 
supervisors. 

HSC results released 14th December. 
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Year 11 presentation assembly 22th November. 

7-10 presentation will be held on 13th December. 

Some Year 10 students have been doing work experience at BBPS as teacher’s 
aides.  

BBHS planning to put on a musical in 2024 in term 3. Details to be released when 
confirmed. 

Sarah McGregor gave feedback on debating team- going to Sydney for finals in 
Dec. Well done debaters! 

Stuart Galletly-Salisbury taking 4 students to a conference in Melbourne. Stuart 
gave background of past conferences focussing on young people making plans for 
sustainability on the planet. This conference is a new conference called Youth 
Response with an Australian focus with indigenous knowledge incorporated. 
BBHS will be giving presentations on school-based projects that have been 
successful at BBHS.  

Stuart G- The second Positive Change Market is on 25th November- organised and 
ready to go. Students busy promoting market. 

Year 7 2024 orientation day on 28th November. Some student groups requiring 
addition support have been spending time at BBHS prior to starting high school in 
2024. There will be greater than 140 students in cohort for Year 7 next year. 

7.  President’s report – Michelle Pullen 

Michelle has had further communication with Tamara Smith re- infrastructure 
goals. Tamara S. has made a representation to Prue Carr (NSW Education 
Minister)- awaiting feedback/outcome. 

Janine added that shade sales are due to be erected over agility course. 

8.  Fundraising Update – Wandy Hochgrebe 

Raffle closes 30th November 

9.  Other business and close 

Next meeting 20th February 2024 at 7-8.30pm in school library 
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